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August 2024


The New Jersey Sire Stakes Board of Trustees would like to thank you for your participation and support of the NJ Sire Stakes program this year. We are working hard along with other entities to promote harness racing in New Jersey and make it as competitive as possible. Our board will continue to investigate all options possible to improve our program as we move forward.

As the fall approaches, everyone is getting ready for the yearling sales. We are hoping for your continued support of the NJ Sire Stakes program and that you will consider purchasing another New Jersey bred baby. Currently at the 2024 yearling sales, you can expect to see one hundred ninety (190) at Lexington, six (6) at Ohio, sixteen (16) at Goshen and approximately ninety (90) at Harrisburg – all New Jersey-bred just waiting for you!

Thank you again and wishing you continued success as you move forward. Please don’t hesitate to contact us at any time if you have questions, concerns or ideas. 


Sincerely,
[image: ]
New Jersey Sire Stakes Chairperson


NG/cd



New Jersey Is An Equal Opportunity Employer • www.nj.gov/agriculture
image1.emf

image2.png




image3.png
State nf Nem Jersaey




